
 

 

 

WATCH AND ACT 
 
Time Message Issued: 5.30 PM  
Date Message Issued: 04/11/2015  
 
 
SES advises that widespread heavy rain has resulted in an elevated risk of flash flooding in a number of areas 
in the state. There is also a risk of destructive winds and hail.  
 
Locations which may be affected include; the Mid North, Riverland, Murraylands, Upper South East, SA and 
Victorian Border and Mount Lofty Ranges.  
 
The public is urged to closely monitor the media for updates on the risk of flash flooding.  
 
The public will be provided targeted Emergency Warnings should the likelihood of flash flooding increase or 
flash flooding occurs.  
 
Check and follow your Emergency Flood Plan and prepare for flooding in your area.   
 
SES advises you should:  

 not drive, ride or walk through floodwater  

 keep children and yourself clear of creeks and storm drains, and  

 stay indoors, away from windows, while conditions are severe.  
 

<Message Ends> 
 

This message must not be broadcast after 4 November 2015 20:00 
 

For media enquiries telephone the SES Media Line on (08) 8211 6176 
For SES response in floods or storms telephone 132 500 
If the matter is life threatening telephone 000 (triple zero) 

For further information www.ses.sa.gov.au 


